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May 19, 2010
VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Re:
Docket No. UE-082013 - Petition for Accounting Order (Related to Payments Received by PSE for Taking Assignment of Westcoast and Northwest Pipeline Capacity)
Dear Mr. Danner:
Please be advised that the issues addressed in the above referenced petition were resolved in the Final Order in Docket Nos. UE-090704 and UG-090705.  Accordingly, no further action is requested in the above-referenced docket and Puget Sound Energy, Inc. requests that the docket be closed.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (425) 635-1422.

Very truly yours,


Sheree Strom Carson
SSC:cgm
Enclosures
cc:
Robert Cedarbaum

Tom DeBoer
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